CMCG Puerto Rico License LLC

January 12. 2007

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Sr. Jose Alegria

General Manager

Liberty Cablevision of Puerto Rico Inc.
P.O. Box 179

Lugquillo. Puerto Rico 00773-719

Dear Sr. Alegria:

Attached hereto is a copy of a letter | sent to you on October 15, 2006, whereby,
pursuant to Section 76.64(f)(4) of the FCC's Rules, CMCG Puerto Rico LLC
("CMCGPR"), permittee of commercial television station WMEKTV) ("WMEI!"), Arecibo,

Fuerto Rico, eiected must carry status for WMEI on its over-the-air broadcast channel.
Channel 80.

The letter pointed out that WMEI, subsequent to signing on the air on September
17, 2006, pursuant to automatic Program Test Authority, went off the air. On October 5,
2006, the FCC dismissed CMCGPR's covering license application and allowed the
construction permit to lapse. | informed you that CMCGPR was appealing that
dismissal and would be back in contact in the event that the FCC were to reinstate
operating authority for WMEI.

On October 31, 2006, the FCC's Media Bureau issued a letter-decision
reinstating WMEI's construction permit and extending the deadline for the construction
of the station by 30 days (until November 30, 2006). On November 23, 2006, WMEI
filed a license application with the FCC and signed on the air pursuant fo automatic
Program Test Authority.

This letter supplements our letter under date of October 16, 2006, and reaffirms
CMCGPR's election of must carry status.



This letter also constitutes a demand for carriage on Channei 60 of your system.
WMELF's over-the-air channel. In the event you are unable to accommodate WMEI on
channet 60. CMCGPR will be willing to discuss other channel placement that is at least
as favorable to WMEI as its’ over the air channel, in CMCGPR's business judgment.
CMCGPR also commits to delivering a usable signal to your head-end and will bear the
cost of such delivery in the event that you are unable to receive a usable signal (as
defined pursuant to FCC rules) from our over-the-air signal at your head-end using
similar equipment to that used to receive other over-the-air stations on your system.
Pursuant to Section 76.64 (f),(4), we expect you to begin carrying WMEI no later than
January 16, 2007 (90 days following our notification letter of October 16. 2006)

If you have any questions concerning WMEI, please contact me.  f you have
technical questions concerning the WMEI Channel 60 signal, you may contact David
Cox at (787) 428-1431, but only after first acknowledging receipt of this letter to the

undersigned, along with a willingness to carry WMEI in the event that any perceived
technical deficiencies in the signal can be addressed.

Sincerely,

L ] Dol

David J. Wilheim
Vice President

cc: Gaby Palerm - Vice President Marketing. Liberty Cablevision of Puerto Rico, inc. v

Address: Puerta del Condado Suite # 3. San Juan. Puerto Rico 00819 (787) 723-0549 (Office: {7873 725-C091 iFax



